MuniciPALITY OF MORRIS-TURNBERRY

P.O. Box 310, 41342 Morris Road, Brussels, Ontario NOG 1HO
Tel: 519-887-6137 ext. 21 Fax: 519-887-6424 Email: nmichie@morristurnberry.ca

Nancy Michie
May 8, 2017 Administrator Clerk-Treasurer

Township of North Huron,
PO Box 90,
WINGHAM, ON NOG 2W0

Attn: Sharon Chambers -CAO

Re: Fire Prevention Services Agreement

Further to our letter in you, dated February 6, 2017, in regards to the Fire Prevention Services
Agreement, please be advised that as of June 15, 2017, the Municipality of Morris-Turnberry will no
longer to offering Fire Prevention Services to your municipality.

James Marshall left the full time employment of Morris-Turnberry, as of February 3, 2017 and the
Municipality has retained James’ services on an as-required basis.

However, the Council has confirmed that as of June 15, 2017, we will not be continuing with the Fire
Prevention Services by James Marshall.

Therefore, Morris-Turnberry will be terminating the agreement with the Township of North Huron, as
of June 15, 2017.

Thank you for your cooperation.

Yours truly,

Nancy Michie




